
  
  

  
ÉCOLE   MOTHER   D’YOUVILLE   SCHOOL   

  
5330   Rue   Parc,   Beaumont,   Alberta   T4X   1W4   Telephone   (780)   929-0792   

  Principal:   Jordan   Robinson   Vice   Principal:   Angela   Rastovski     
  
  
  
  

Friday,   September   3rd   RE:   Grade   5   -   9   Lunch   Break   
  
  
  

Dear   Parents,     
  

In   the   interest   of   student   safety,   École   Mother   D’Youville   School   has   a   “Closed   Campus”   policy   for   the   2021-2022   
school   year.   This   means   that   during   lunch   break,   Mother   D’Youville   students   must   remain   on   the   school   property   for   
the   entire   lunch   break.   Our   goal   is   to   maximize   student   safety   and   provide   the   opportunity   for   students   to   enjoy   
supervised   activity   during   the   noon   hour.    
  

Notwithstanding   the   policy   above,   we   realize   that   some   of   our   students   who   live   close   to   the   school   may   
choose   to   take   their   lunch   break   at   their   place   of   residence.   We   are   in   support   of   this   at   the   school   provided   that   the   
students   have   parental   permission   and   with   the   condition   that   other   students   not   accompany   them   home   during   the   
lunch   break.   If   it   is   your   desire   to   grant   permission   for   your   son   or   daughter   to   leave   school   grounds   to   go   home   for   
lunch,   please   complete   the   attached   form   and   sign   in   the   required   spaces.   Have   your   child   return   the   form   to   the   
main   office.   Students   who   have   returned   the   signed   form   are   always   welcome   to   remain   at   the   school   for   lunch.   
Provided   that   students   have   returned   this   permission   form,   when   leaving   school   grounds,   students   must   sign-out   
from   the   main   office   and   sign-in   when   they   return   .     

  
Please   inform   the   school   if,   for   any   reason,   you   no   longer   permit   your   child   the   privilege   of   leaving   school   

property   during   lunch   break.   If   you   have   any   questions,   please   feel   free   to   contact   the   school   at   780-929-0792.   
  

Sincerely,   
  

  
Jordan   Robinson   
Principal   



  
  

  
ÉCOLE   MOTHER   D’YOUVILLE   SCHOOL   

GRADE   5-9   STUDENTS   
Permission   for   Student   to   Go   Home   

During   Lunch   Break/   OFF   Campus   (Gr.   9   only)   
(12:40pm-1:20pm)  

  
  

I   give   permission   for   my   child   ________________________________________   
(student   name)   to   go   home   for   lunch   break   during   the   school   year.   I   understand   that   
my   child   is   expected   to   travel   directly   to   and   from   the   school   and   home   during   this   

time.   The   student   is   not   to   be   loitering   or   littering   in   the   community   or   late   returning   to   
classes.   I   understand   that   my   child   will   not   be   supervised   by   school   staff   during   this   

time.   
  
  
  

Students   leaving   school   grounds   for   lunch   break   must   sign-out   from   the   
main   office   when   they   leave   and   sign   back-in   when   they   return   to   school.   

  
  
  
  
  
  

________________________________________   ______________________   
(Parent   Signature) (Date)   

  
  
  
  


